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Update from Board of Management 

Meeting 12th April 2021 

• Board of Management 2020/21 

President - Stewart Landwehr, Vice 

President - John Williams, Secretary - 

Betty Cozens, Treasurer - Ron Goudie, 

Assist Sec/Treas. - Govan Bellinger, Board 

Members: - Barb Gloury, Ron Dolby, 

Shirley Quick and Graeme McDonald. 

If you have any queries, concerns, positive 

suggestions or bright ideas please talk to 

any of these people. We need the input of 

all members to improve our Club. 

• Sale of D Green 

The process is ongoing. 

• Repairs to A and C Green 

Berry’s have completed the repair work. 
Thanks to the members who helped with 
the heavy work at the working bees. 

• Victorian State Championships 

Good bowling and the best of luck for the 
Midweek Pennant Side. 
Horsham City will represent the Wimmera 
Region when they compete against 
winners from the 15 other regions in 
Victoria. The Championships will be held 
at the Moama Bowling Club on the 26th 

and 27th of April, to determine the best 
Midweek Pennant Team in Victoria. 

• State Finals of Ladies Pairs 

Cheryl McDonald and Betty Cozens will 
represent the Wimmera Region in the 
State Finals to be held at Bendigo on the 
9th of May. 

• Men’s Club Fours Championship 

Congratulations to the winners: Kevin 
Clyne(s) Hux Mitchell, Doug Mitchell and 
Ian Fisher. 

• Sets Play Bowls Tournament 

The Sets Play Bowls Tournament that was 
played last weekend was a great success, 
both socially and financially. 
Thanks to the Members and Member’s 
wives and others, who worked in many 
areas, both before and during the event. 
It was wonderful to see all the bowlers on 
the green and the kitchen was a real hive 
of busy workers. 

➢ IMPORTANT DATES 

• Club’s Closing Day on 17th April 

 Social Bowls at 1:00 pm – Names in by 

12:30 pm. 

• Presentation Night on 17th April 

Dinner at 6:30pm – Names on list at 

Clubrooms by Thursday 15th - $15:00 pp. 

• Family Fun Day on Sunday 18th 

April from 11:00am to 3:00 pm 

Michael and Jenni Tucker have worked 
very hard to organize this day We 
encourage members, families and friends 
to support this day. 

• Sunday 18th April 
Chloe Church Group 3:00 pm. 

• Tuesday 20th April 
NAB Group Barefoot Bowls – 2:00 pm 

• Saturday 24th April 
Baby Shower 



 

ART IS FESTIVAL GROUP 

This group have hired our club 
house facilities on the following 
dates: 

Saturday 29th May 
Thursday 3rd June 

➢ ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

16th May 2021 at 2:00 pm 

Nomination Forms will be available 
and we encourage all members to 
think about the positions that need 
to be filled to help with the running 
of our club for the coming season. 

 

I hope this Newsletter helps to keep you in 

touch with activities around the Club. 

BETTY COZENS (SECRETARY) 


